
Cable Committee 
Meeting 7/18/2017 

7:00 pm started and adjourned at 7:30 pm 
 

Present: 
Steve Flanders 
Doug Alwine 
John Lawton 
Bernie Bond 

Dick Butt 
 
 
 
 

New monitor was purchased at the Library. The first 
one was faulty so a new one must be purchased and 
it will be delivered on 7-19-17 and will then be re-
hooked up. Motion was made to purchase the new 
monitor of up to $40.00 and then was voted on in the 
affirmative and seconded by Doug Alwine.  The 
money will come out of the Operating Budget to 
purchase it. 
The talk with Betty Straw was played 2 weeks ago 
on YouTube. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:30pm and seconded by 
Doug Alwine. 


